
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Blissfield Village Council will hold a hearing on Monday, 
August 14, 2023 at the Village Council Chambers, located at Village Hall, 130 South Lane 
Street, Blissfield, Michigan, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as reasonable to decide on the 
following: 
 
Ordinance Amending Chapter 150 Water Supply and Seage Disposal System 
 
For a full copy of the proposed amendments stop at the Village Office, visit our website at 
www.blissfieldmichigan.gov or email administrator@blissfieldmichigan.gov. Comments 
may also be submitted to the Village Clerk’s office at 130 South Lane St.- PO BOX 129 
Blissfield, MI 49228. 
 

PUBLISH: July 26, 2023 
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